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You will wish to be aware that British Shipbuilders will be
meeting the Shipbuilding Negotiating Committee on Tuesday 15 May,
to continue their discussions about the future of the industry.

The main item to be taken at this meeting (which BS and the
unions agreed some time ago to hold) will be Cammell Laird. You
will recall that I wrote to the Prime Minister on 6/April warning
of further redundancies at Cammell Laird. BS are now of the view
that they cannot delay the announcement to the unions any longer.

As you and colleagues are aware, the future of Cammell Laird is
somewhat bleak. We are currently discussing within E(A) various
alternatives for the yard; but the common ground of all
possibilities is a substantial reduction in the workforce.

BS called for 640 voluntary redundancies at Cammell Laird last
October. Only 280 of these have been achieved, and BS will tell
the SNC tomorrdw Ehat the balance of 360 must now be achieved by
compulsory redundancies. —_—\

In addition, BS will call for 870 further voluntary redundancies
but will tell the SNC that, if~these are not achieved voluntarily
within a certain time, the redundancies will have to be made
compulsory. el

After all these redundancies have been secured, the workforce
will be down to 1,700, from its present level of nearly 3,000.

Finally, BS will tell the SNC that a further 450 jobs are at risk
if Cammell Laird fails to secure an order in the very near
future.




Copies of this letter go to other members of E(A), and to Sir
Robert Armstrong.
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